
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Johnson, Amanda <Amanda.Johnson2@fema.dhs.gov>

Vick, Hannah <Hannah.Vick@fema.dhs.gov>
eryan@emd.sc.gov <eryan@emd.sc.gov>

CC: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/14/2015 10:22:25 AM
Subject: RE: FEMA Request - Rosewood Neighborhood Community Council Meeting

FEMA is not needed for this meeting - confirmed with the Rosewood Community Council. 
Thank you for your support.
Katherine

From: Johnson, Amanda [mailto:Amanda.Johnson2@fema.dhs.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2015 9:08 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine; Vick, Hannah; eryan@emd.sc.gov
Cc: Patel, Swati; Schimsa, Rebecca
Subject: RE: FEMA Request - Rosewood Neighborhood Community Council Meeting

Good morning Katherine,

Thank you for having us to the meeting last night. We appreciated the opportunity to get additional information out 
on FEMA assistance.

For Thursday, have you heard if it is scheduled as planned or have they canceled?

Thank you,
Amanda Johnson Bryant
FEMA Office of External Affairs 
202-552-9751 (direct) 
amanda.johnson2@fema.dhs.gov

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, October 12, 2015 8:23 PM
To: Johnson, Amanda; Vick, Hannah; eryan@emd.sc.gov
Cc: Patel, Swati; Schimsa, Rebecca
Subject: FEMA Request - Rosewood Neighborhood Community Council Meeting

Hannah,

Below is a FEMA request from Representative James Smith (he attended the delegation meeting last 
Thursday).
He's requesting a FEMA representative to attend the Rosewood Neighborhood Community Council Meeting,
Thursday, October 15, at 6:30 p.m. at Hamilton-Owens Field Airport conference room, 1400 Jim Hamilton Blvd 
- to be able to answer questions regarding FEMA assistance.

Thank you,

Katherine
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From: James Smith [mailto:james@jamessmith.com]
Sent: Monday, October 12, 2015 4:54 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: 'Jenna Stephens, Rosewood Community Council'; 'Morgan Allison'; Katrina@JamesSmith.com 
Subject: FW: flooding in Rosewood |Thursday meeting

Katherine:

Thank you for your time on the phone today. Following up on our discussion, there has been substantial flood 
damage along the Gills Creek Watershed in Rosewood to include the streets and surrounding areas of Glenhaven, 
Timberlane, Whisptering Pines Circle and Shandon Crossing Apartments.

I would appreciate your help in getting FEMA representative to attend the meeting this Thursday evening of the 
Rosewood Neighborhood Community Council. Details of the meeting are below. Please let us know if they will be 
available to attend. I have copied Ms. Jenna Stephens, President of the Rosewood Community Council on this 
email so we can plan for FEMA's participation at the meeting.

Thank you again for the tremendous support you are giving to our communities.

Sincerely, James

Rep. James E. Smith, Jr.
SC House of Representatives
District 72
Post Office Box 50333
Columbia, South Carolina 29250-0333
Telephone (803) 734-2997
Business (803) 933-9800
Email: James@JamesSmith.com
FaceBook: www.Facebook.com/RepJamesSmith
Twitter: www.twitter.com/RepJamesSmith

Duty. Service. Leadership
www.JamesSmith.com
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